
City of New Kensington 

Military Banner Tribute Program 
 

The City of New Kensington has always taken great pride in the men and women who have 

served our Country in its times of need. Now we’d like to take this opportunity to invite you to help us 

honor your friends and family who have served our great country. 

The Military Banner Program salutes our brave men and women who are currently serving and 

those who have served in the military by creating and displaying a 18” x 36” double sided military 

banner to be exhibited in New Kensington between Memorial Day and Veterans’ Day for years to 

come. 

This program includes: 

• 1 - 18” x 36” Double Sided Military Banner to be displayed in New Kensington 

• Bracket & Mounting hardware to hold the banners while on public display 

• Web presence on the New Kensington Military Tribute Website at www.troopbanners.com/New Kensington 

 

The one-time cost to join the program is $95. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To have your loved one included, please fill out the form below 

 

Name:  Address:  Check #   
 

Phone:  Email:   
 

Service Person's Name:  Rank:  Service Branch:   
 

Division/Squad:  Conflict:   
 

Notes:    
 

Please include any that apply: POW___MIA___KIA___ 
 

Medals of Valor: 
 
Purple Heart____ Medal of Honor____  Service Cross____ Silver Star____ Bronze Star____ 

 

(You will receive your banner(s) within 45 days of submission.) 

 

9" x 18" replica yard banners of your honored service person will also be available 

at an additional cost of $20 each 

Make Check $95 payable to: 

American Legion Post 868 Military Banner Tribute Program 

and drop off this form at one of the following locations: 

 

New Kensington City Hall - 301 Eleventh 
Street New Kensington, PA 15068 

 

American Legion Post 868 - 1100 Wildlife Lodge Rd 
New Kensington, PA 15068

Include a good quality photograph with this application form. 

Once your photograph is scanned, it will be returned unharmed to you. 

Or email a high resolution photograph electronically scanned at 600dpi or higher to 

hmunson@htmdesigns.com with the soldier’s name 

and the New Kensington Military Banner Program in the subject line. 

http://www.troopbanners.com/NewKensington
mailto:hmunson@htmdesigns.com

